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Update ñMARCH, 2017 

Special points of interest:  

¶ Blackhawk Exercises 

¶ PXE conference room used for 
training 

¶ Self-service pumps coming up 

¶ 99s Meeting 

¶ Low & Slow (pg 2) 

JW Aviation assisted Army exercises at the Guard-

ian Center during late January-early February.  

Their Huey made several staging/fuel stops at PXE 

in the course of the exercises. 

Student/trainees are interviewed by Mike Pu-

pek at Perry-Houston County Airport on a regu-

lar basis  in preparing for their A&P certification.  

Our conference room setting is ideal for  in- 

    struction and test-

ing.   

SELF-SERVE PUMPS 
On a late evening or very early 

morning (after FBO hours), you 

wonõt have to do this anymore.  

A customer-operated ôself-

serviceõ for AvGas will be avail-

able at Perry-Houston County 

Airport in mid -March.  

Credit/debit cards will be man-

datory for customer usage. Special Days in March 

1st:  Ash Wednesday and National Pig Day 

3rd: Peach Blossom Day 

6th: Dentistõs Day 

12th: Girl Scout Day 

15th: Ides of March 

17th: Saint Patrickõs Day 

20th:  International Earth Day  

28th: Weed Appreciation Day  

23rd: National Puppy Day 

ing.  It is available 

to our airport 

family and inter-

ested parties 

without charge 

for non -profit 

use. 

Byron Butler will have to sit out a few 

months until his hand gets back to normal.  

Byron suffered a broken wrist in a motorcy-

cle accident in February.  Flying is much 

less risky, Byroné.. 

NINETY-NINES 

A local group of lady pilots and avia-

tion enthusiasts met at PXE to organize 

a local chapter of the 99s.  The Ninety-

Nines, established in 1929 by 99 

women pilots, are represented in all 

areas of aviation today.   (conõt on pg 2) 



Ninety-Nines (conõt from pg 1) 

Their parent group is The Ninety-Nines, 

Inc., International Organization of 

Women Pilots,  Any of our PXE family (of 

the correct gender) interested in more 

information, contact Lorynn Carter (207 -

929-0158)or inquire at the PXE terminal. 

The Ninety-Nines website is online at  

www.ninety -nines.org. 

Two of our PXE family meeting with the 

organization are Amelia Edwards and 

Janelle Richards. 

Some of our PXE family 

are quite content to be 

òlow and slowó.  We can 

still out-pace (with a nice 

tailwind) the ground -

pounders on I-75. 

With some, itõs aircraft 

preference; with others, 

itõs pilot preference.  And 

with some of usñitõs both! 


